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MEETING AGENDA 

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 21, 2022 
3:30 P.M. VIA ZOOM AND YOUTUBE LIVE 

 

I. CONVENE MEETING  

a. Updated List of Task Force Members 

b. Language from the Legislature Reestablishing the Task Force 

c. Legislative progress on recommendations from the Dec. 2021 Report 

II. BREAKOUT ROOMS - PLAN TO ADDRESS NEW CHARGES 

a. Recommendations to meet the demands for infant and toddler spaces 

b. Feasibility study on adjusting school start times to improve students’ 
mental and physical wellbeing 

III. SHARING OF EACH GROUP’S PROGRESS 

IV. SCHEDULE OF UPCOMING MEETING 

a. Monday, December 12, 2022 - 3:30-5:00 pm 

b. Monday, January 23, 2022 - 3:30-5:00 pm 

V. ADJOURNMENT 

https://zoom.us/j/95100443429?pwd=dTNnWkhRUm8zTzJWZTdSMFFGdDl0dz09
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCCZlIt93Cgqg4ObFitoy6CA/live

